
Sent: Tuesday, 28 March 2023 9:47 AM 

To: Disability Transport 

Subject: Disability transport, review-E bikes, and scooters 

Attachments: IMG_3202.jpg; ATT00001.txt 

Morning, 

Please find attached an image I took outside the Royal Victorian eye and ear Hospital on 14 March. 

Visually impaired people who use a cane are trained to hug the fence line, therefore, avoiding running into bins, 

seats, and other things which are often to the centre/left of the footpath. 

As you can see below, even outside the Royal Victorian eye and ear Hospital, east scooters/bikes. I simply 

parked against the fence without regard. 

I remember many years ago, that councils used to have guidelines to say, tables chairs, racks of clothes, and 

other things could not be parked against the front of the shop. 

While this is not necessarily a business district, are they guidelines in the CBD. 

Should people who hire these devices not be trained, and guided to not park them towards the fence. 

1 


